

The BOSTON PATRIOTS

FOOTBALL CLUB

520 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BOSTON 15, MASSACHUSETTS COngress 2-1776

WILLIAM H. SULLIVAN, JR.

President

EDWARD C. McKEEVER

General Manager

LOU SABAN

Coach

July 14, 1961

Mr. V. A. "Babe" LeVoir, C.L.U. Bankers Life Company 1120 Builders Exchange Building Minneapolis 2, Minnesota

Dear Babe:

Many thanks for your friendly note which I was happy to receive. I am forwarding it to Dick Mullaney, and he will call you within the near future.

Thanks for bringing me up to date on your family. You are now one behind me in the production of children, but since you are twenty-five years younger than I, I expect that you will at least double the count before you retire to the sidelines.

Babe, when you have a chance, say Hello to Tommy Mason, the Tulane halfback who has been signed by the Vikings. We tried hard to get him, and although we did not succeed, I developed quite a friendship with the young man and can assure you that he is top-grade in every respect.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM H. SULLIVAN, JR.

WHS: JP

CC: Dick Mullaney Tommy Mason

Tom. If you have an opportunity,

peutse look up Bah "Euron.

When is a real Top quy

and coreni thous lough.

Sold Sull